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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The Mental Health and Anti-Addiction Services Administration (MHAASA, for its 

English acronym) has begun the application process for the PATH Program (Project for 

Assistance in Transition from Homelessness) for the 2024-2025 Federal Fiscal Year.  This 

Program provides services throughout the island to individuals with serious mental illness 

or co-ocurring substance use disorder who are homeless or at imminent risk of becoming 

homeless.   

 

In accordance, to the dispositions of the Public Law 101-645 of the Stewart B. McKinney 

Homeless Assistance Amendment Act, this notice is published in order to request public 

comments related to the intended use of the grant award.   

 

Copies of the application are available for revision at the Community Centers for Mental 

Health and Anti-Addiction Services in the municipalities of:  Arecibo, Bayamón, Coamo, 

Mayagüez, Moca, Ponce and San Juan.  Copies of the application forms can also be 

requested by phone (787) 763-7575 Ext. 1705, 1727 y 1717 or at the following address: 

 

Mental Health and Anti-Addiction Services Administration 

Homelessness Services Division 

P.O. Box 607087, Bayamón, PR  00960-7080 

 

All comments must be submitted in writing.  It is recommended that the service providers, 

clients, and their families submit their comments about the implementation of the PATH 

Program award in order to improve the services to be offered. 

 

This publication has been sponsored by the award of the project with catalog number 93-

150 of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.   

 

 

Lcda. Carmen Bonet Vázquez 

Administrator  

 

 


